PUBLIC LIBRARY STATISTICS

The Statistics of North Carolina libraries for 1951-52 published by the North Caro-
lina Library Commission has recently been issued. The section on public library statistics
has a new format which seems to be a great improvement. Counties are listed in one
alphabet instead of in separate divisions according to population. All public libraries
in a county are listed under that county regardless of affiliation with, or independence of,
the county library, and it is now possible to ascertain statistics for various units of
county libraries,



